



Bylaw Committee Meeting Notes

November 11, 2021

Present: Stephanie Kaplan, Sue Zekas, Scott Hess, Carl Etnier, Jed Davis, Steven Farnham, Kari Bradley (notes)

Carl and Stephanie recently updated the FAQ document. The committee reviewed the draft and discussed further revisions. There is one question that can't be answered until the special meeting is planned. Otherwise, the document is ready for formatting.

The next project will be drafting a special meeting flyer. Staff will work on a draft layout to provide estimated space allocations.

There is interest in including bylaws updates in future member e-newsletters.

Are there examples of co-ops whose bylaws hindered their success? The sociocratic governance model was discussed.

There was discussion of the co-op's annual meeting and different ways to invite participation by attendees.

The committee will take December off and consider an in-person get-together in January.

Next meeting: January 13 at 5pm